
Make Your Voice Heard: Take
Clark’s Climate Survey
On January 27, all Clark College employees will receive an
email from Shanda Diehl requesting that they complete the
Clark College Climate Survey 2015.

The information collected from this survey will allow the
College to identify the positive and negative aspects of our
climate.  The  executive  leadership  is  committed  to  make
improvements to climate based on the results of this survey.
We cannot do this without your feedback!

The college has a proven track record to make improvements to
the climate based on past climate survey results. Based on the
2011 and 2013 climate survey results, administration has made
strides to improve in the following areas:

Shared governance,
Diversity,
Communication,
Compensation, and
Food service.

Executive  leadership  regularly  reports  the  improvement
activities related to the climate’s strengths and weaknesses
to the Board of Trustees.

The results of the survey are anonymous. No login is required.
Planning  and  Effectiveness  will  not  report  individual
responses,  nor  will  it  report  aggregate  responses  where
individuals  may  be  identified  through  their  responses  to
demographic questions. Any individual names provided in the
open-ended comment section will be removed before publishing
the results.

The success of the survey rests with you. Every employee here

https://old-news.clark.edu/2015/01/make-your-voice-heard-take-clarks-climate-survey/
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at Clark College plays a crucial role in enhancing student
learning. The more satisfied employees are with the climate of
their work environment and their ability to influence it, the
more effective their work becomes to improve student learning.

Because each employee plays a role in student learning, each
employee’s perspective is equally important, including those
of  part-time  employees,  adjunct  faculty  members,  full-time
temporary and tenured/tenure-track faculty, classified staff,
and administrators. We need everyone’s input!

Please look for Diehl’s email on January 27, 2015. The survey
will be available online; a link will also be available on the
ClarkNet homepage. Your time is a guaranteed investment in
improving the climate of Clark College.

http://www.clark.edu/surveys/climate2015.php

